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April 18, 1975

Ms. Marilyn Doyle, MPH
Arthritis Total Care Project
Vanderbilt University

1100 Baker Building

210 - 21st Avenue, S.
Nashville, Tennessee 37203

Dear Ms. Doyle:

This will serve to indicate the Western Penmnsylvania Regional
Medical Program's contribution of $1,000 to the support of
the central arthritis activity toward completion of the
goals stated in your letter of April 11 1975

This can be accomplished by direct b:LllJ.ng to WP/RMP for

specific services.
S:mcc::j‘\;i% J

David E. Reed, ‘M.D.
Director

DER:kp
cc: Patricia Lehman
Thomas Meglen

MAILING ADDRESS: Western Pennsylvania Regional Medical Program,
University of Pittsburgh, 4200 Fifth Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15260



